
 

 

           17 March 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Join Friends of CAN – Let’s Make a Difference Together! 
 
As a parent of a students at City Academy Norwich, you are already an essential part of our school 
community. We would like to invite you to take an even more active role by joining the Friends of CAN. 
 
Friends of CAN is a group of parents, teachers, and staff working together to support the school 
through exciting events, fundraise, and initiatives that enhance the experience of all our students.  We 
are seeking fresh ideas, enthusiasm, and a helping hand to bring more energy and engagement to our 
school activities. 
 
By becoming involved, you’ll have the opportunity to: 
 

• Contribute ideas for fun and engaging school events. 

• Help raise fund for additional resources and activities 

• Connect with other parents and school staff to build a stronger sense of community 

 
Following a meeting with a small group of parents last month, we discussed the possibility of hosting a 
Summer Fair this July for our community, but we realised that we need more people to work together 
to get this event, and others in the future, off the ground.  Essentially, we need volunteers to assist in 
planning, organising, and executing events that help create a lively and dynamic school atmosphere.  
 
If you’re interested in getting involved, or just want to learn more, please join us at our next meeting 
on Monday 24th March at 2pm.  If you can come to the meeting please email: office@canorwich.org - 
If this time doesn’t suit you, and a time after school would be better for you, let us know and we will 
arrange this before we break for Easter.  
 
We look forward to working together to continue building a supportive, vibrant school community for 
all our children. 
 
Your sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs J Franklin 
Headteacher 
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